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Word Millionaires  
One positive from our winter lockdown is that it has given 
every one more time to read. We are very pleased with all 

the reading that went on at home from Primary 1 up to 
Primary 7. We already have a number of word millionaires. 
Congratulations to Ruby, Alice, Rachel, Charlie and Isla for 

reading over one million words on AR.  
Will we get some more millionaires before the end of the 

year?  

Dinners –  
 

Week 2 –  
New Menu  

SUSTRANS – Big Pedal 
We are taking part in the ‘extra flexible’ Big Pedal this year. Encouraging those who can 

to walk, scoot or cycle to school. We know that this is not always possible or a safe 
option for all families and there is no pressure to do so. The great news is that you can 
go for a walk or cycle in the evening and this will count. This year we are going to have 
a competition between the classes to see who can have the most active journeys. Each 
morning the class will log how many children travelled actively to school and those who 
had an active journey the day before. The class with the most journeys (after factoring 

in class size) will get a class treat.  
 
 

Stars of the Week 
Our Gorran Stars this week are…… 

 

Primary 1 and 2 –  Mason for super cutting 

and sticking work. Josie for spreading 
happiness with her huge smile. 

Primary 3 and 4 – Maisie and Lana for 

great concentration. Mea for super 

numeracy. 

Primary 5 and 6 – Amy for a super sky 
drawing and Rhys M for excellent 
contributions to class discussions. 

Primary 7 –  Joshuah for fantastic letter 

writing and Charlie for brilliant work on 
fractions. 

 

Primary 1 and 2 - Kids Club (2-3pm) 
Now that Primary 3 are staying to 3pm, there is plenty of 

space in Kids Club. So if you are in P1 and 2 and would like to 
stay and play in the Welly Woods between 2 and 3pm - Kids 

Club can booked via the school app. 

Primary 3 
Reminder that for the 

rest Summer Term 
Primary 3 will be 

staying later in the 
afternoon.  

Pick up from 2:45-
2:55pm (Mon-Thurs). 


